
Marshall Township 
Public Hearing Notices 

 
The Marshall Township Board will hold Public Hearings to hear public comment regarding Public 
Act 425 Land Transfers for the following properties: 

 PA 425 Land Transfer of Parcel ID#16-260-006-00 (Marshall, MI 49068) from Marshall 
Township to City of Marshall 

 PA 425 Land Transfer of Parcel ID#16-350-006-00 (Marshall, MI 49068) from Marshall 
Township to City of Marshall 

Public hearings to hear public comment will be held during the regular meeting of the Marshall 
Township Board on August 21, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the Marshall Township Hall, 13551 Myron 
Avery Drive, Marshall, Michigan 49068. 

 
Any interested person is invited to attend the meeting as noticed above.  The Marshall 
Township Hall is barrier free and accessible to those with special needs. If you are unable 
to attend, written comments concerning the proposed amendments received before the 
close of the public hearing will also be considered. Written responses can be sent to, or 
hand delivered to the attention of the Marshall Township Board, c/o Marshall Township 
Clerk, located at 13551 Myron Avery Drive, Marshall, Michigan 49068. Please direct any 
questions to Marshall City Manager Derek Perry, 269-558-0315 or 
dperry@cityofmarshall.com.  
 
Marshall Township will provide necessary and reasonable auxiliary aids and services to 
individuals with disabilities at the hearing upon reasonable notice to the Township Clerk 
of the need for the same. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services 
should contact the office of the Township Clerk at least four (4) days prior to the hearing. 
The Township Clerk’s Office can be reached at phone: 269-781-7976 or 
Jeff@Marshalltownship.org. 
 
Copies of the Land Transfer requests may be obtained, inspected, or reviewed on line at 
www.marshalltownship.org or at the Office of the Marshall City Clerk, Monday-Friday, 
between the hours of 8:30AM-12:00PM and 1:00PM- 4:00PM.  The Marshall City Clerk’s 
Office is located on the second floor of the Marshall City Hall, located at 323 West 
Michigan Avenue, Marshall, MI 49068. 


